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Comments: You need to STOMP the brakes for this project and take a long, deep look at the impacts to wildlife,
Holland Lake, and the rest of the environment in this gateway to the Bob Marshall Wilderness Area.

Not to be crass, but where will the effluent from hundreds of guests at the lodge be discharged? What about the
separation of the lake and lodge? The proposed wells will tap directly into the lake aquifer, potentially creating a
significant impact.

And the use of a categorical exclusion for this project is absurd. A Cat Ex only can be used for projects that do
not individually or cumulatively have a significant effect on the human environment. This clearly will have
significant impacts, especially to grizzly bears and Canada lynx, as well as cumulative effects.

Send this sorry excuse for a rich person's playground back to the drawing board.



